
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

This is a reminder that Harmonize starts tomorrow after school, 3:30pm-5pm. We are expecting all 

children who signed up to the club to attend, including those interested in cross country trials, as Mr 

Saville will be conducting their trials during a PE session. We have had unprecedented demand for 

places this year, and although we understand some people may be disappointed we do have a 

waiting list and will contact parents in order if a place becomes available. If your child has decided 

not to be part of Harmonize, please notify us as soon as possible so that the place can be 

reallocated. 

Many thanks, 

Emily Marshall 

Head of Music & Performing Arts 
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